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DATE: March 21, 2005 

TO: Blanca S. Bay6, Commission Clerk and Administrative Services Director 
p\.~FROM: Paula Isler, Research Assistant, Division of Competitive Markets & Enforcement 

RE: Docket No. 040897-TI - International Telcom, Ltd. 

On February 3, 2005, I received the attached letter from the company's Corporate 
Secretary, Ms. Yvette Melendez, amending her November 29, 2004, settlement proposal to 
increase the proposed contribution amount from $100 to $500. I inadvertently filed the letter 
without forwarding it to the docket file. Please document the amended settlement proposal in 
Docket No. 040897-TI. Let me know if you have any questions. 

cc: Office ofthe General Counsel (Scott) 
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I NT ERN A T ION A L TEL COM LTD. 
417 SECOND AVENUE WEST- SEATTLE. WASHINGTON 98119 USA 

YVETTE MELENDEZ 

January 31, 2005 

Paula Isler 
Florida Public Service Commission ( 

2540 Shumard Oak Boulevard 
Tallahassee, FL 32399 

, ,
'_J 

RE: Docket # 040897-TI 

Dear Ms. Isler: 

I would like to amend my November 29, 2004 settlement proposal to increase the 
settlement amount from $100 to $500. Please let me know if you have any questions, and 
thank you for this consideration. 
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